
2018 Scouting for Food Patch Design Contest 
 

We are looking for a design for our 2018 Flint River Council Scouting for Food 
Patch. The dates for Scouting for Food will be Saturday, February 3rd and Saturday, 

February 10th; patches will be distributed to all Scouts that participate in Scouting 
for Food in March 2018.  

 

The winner of the patch contest will be awarded a $50 camp scholarship to be used 
at any Flint River Council camping activity. (Day Camp, Boy Scout Summer Camp, 

Climbing Weekends, Shooting Weekends, etc). Submissions must be made by a 
registered youth Scout.  

 

Designs must be submitted by December 15, 2017 to Cindy McLeroy via email: 
cindy.mcleroy@scouting.org 

 
Guidelines: 
 

- The theme of the patch must be centered around the Scouting for Food event 
- The patch must include the Publix Charity Logo and BSA Fleur-de-Lis  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- The final patch must be no larger than 3.5”x 3.5” 

- The phrase “Scouting for Food 2018” must be included 

- All designs must be original and not use art forms from other sources 

- The design must lend itself to be embroidered on a patch 

- You must be a youth member registered in the Flint River Council  

- Entries must include your name, unit number, and contact information 

- The winning design will be chosen by Scouting for Food volunteers and 

council staff 
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